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This term our topic is Would you like to be an Astronaut? 
 

 Our weekly themes will include: 

Space        Whatever Next    Back to Earth with a Bump 

You choose in Space       10 Little Aliens      Space Science 

 

Cookery will take place on Tuesdays (tactile experiences with food also happen on a 

regular basis in Apples ☺) 

 

Weekly walk will take place on a Friday morning 

 

PE will take place on a Wednesday afternoon. Please send your child with named PE 

kit 

 

 

Phonics 

We will begin learning letter sounds this term. Below is a list of dates and the 

letter sound for that week. We would be grateful if your child could use their 

letter sound of the week bag to bring in something from home, beginning with the 

letter sound, to show in class.  

 

3rd January 

o 

10th January 

c 

17th January 

k 

24th January 

u 

31st January 

b 

7th February 

f 

Many thanks, 

Apples Class Team 

Please get in touch either via your child’s home/school book or telephone, if you 

need to ask anything. 


